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Online purchasing now available for 
TANF Cash Assistance in Indiana

The Indiana Family and Social Services 
Administration has some exciting news to share.

You may now use your Hoosier Works EBT 
card to make TANF cash assistance purchases 

online. Indiana received approval last year to 
allow online purchases for SNAP. Now, TANF 

cash assistance benefits can be used in the same 
way to make food or other purchases. TANF 

benefits can also be used to pay delivery fees.

To find the current Indiana retailers accepting 
SNAP and TANF online purchases, please visit 

the USDA/Food and Nutrition Service website at 
www.fns.usda.gov/snap/online-purchasing-pilot.

Please note: Amazon does not accept TANF as a payment method.
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